NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kelso City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 P.M. on Tuesday, October 6, 2015, in the Kelso City Council Chambers, 203 South Pacific, Kelso, Washington, on Revenue Sources for the City’s 2016 Current Expense Budget.  This hearing will include consideration of the possible increase in property tax revenues.

Citizens attending the hearing have the right to provide written and oral comment.

Dated at Kelso, Washington, this September 21, 2015.
____________________________

Brian Butterfield

City Clerk

City of Kelso

Publish September 26, 2015, and October 3, 2015
